
 
 

Review of a Premises Licence 
Notice is hereby given pursuant to section 51 of the Licensing Act 2003 that the Metropolitan Police 
have applied to the Licensing Section of the London Borough Of Bromley for a Review of the 

Premises Licence at Bridge Bar / Langtrys 2/4 High Street Beckenham BR3 4XS 

The grounds for this review are based on the Crime and Disorder and Public Safety Licensing 
Objectives 

Any person or interested party wishing to make comments stating the grounds of representation on 
this application must do so in writing or emailing to 

Licensing Section of The London Borough of Bromley, 

Environmental Health and Trading Standards, Civic Centre, 

Stockwell Close, Bromley, Kent, BR1 3UH. 

licensing@bromley.gov.uk 

All representations must be received no later than 26th May 2023. 

Anyone wishing to study the full review application can do so at the London Borough of Bromley, 
Environmental Health & Trading Standards Department at the address above. 

It is an offence knowingly or recklessly to make a false statement in connection with this application 
and a maximum fine for which a person is liable on summary conviction for the offence is £5,000. 

Contact officer: 
Telephone Number: 020 8313-4218 

licensing@bromley.gov.uk 
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